STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47775 » lympia, Washington DE504-7725 o (360) 4070300

January 16, 2015

Mr. Steven King, Secretary :

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

RE: Preliminary Draft Plan Review, 2015 Clark County Comprehensive Solid Waste Management
Plan

Dear Mr. King:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received the draft 2015 Clark County
Comprehensive Solid Waste Management Plan (plan) electronically on January 13, 2015, Ecology is
providing your agency with a copy of the preliminary draft plan as required.

Clark County submitted this plan and supporting documents electronically to Ecology and I am
forwarding those documents electronically to your agency. Please accept this letter as a request for
review. Please forward any comments to me once you have completed your forty-five day review
period. Ecology’s one hundred and twenty day draft review period ends May 13, 2015.

Thank you for your continued coopetation and assistance in the review of solid waste management
plans. fyou have any questions, please contact me at 360-407-6471 or
Julie.Robertson@@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

e g

Julie Robertson
Environmental Planner & Facilities Technical Specialist
Waste 2 Resources

cc: Mr. Peter DuBois, Clark County Solid Waste and Environmental Education Division
Penny Ingram, Regulatory Analyst, WUTC

Attachment: Clark County CSWMP 20135 Draft Submittal




